












Grace Hakim
The Lino Lakes Public Safety Department is selling a 1992 Ford L-8000/Toyne Tender with a pump (we are sell a pair of these). The City is asking $70,000 or best offer. The Truck is available immediately. For more photos and information contact Deputy Director Dan L’Allier at: 
651-248-2061 or dlallier@linolakes.us


